
Announcements  

Tuesday, November 8, 2022 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 
 
We are halfway through 1st semester! Start the second quarter off right by 
solving your problems. Come to the South Campus Library to work with the SASS 
Math Tutors on Tuesday and Thursday during study hall. Tutors are also available 
Wednesday after school in the library.  
 
Are you missing a sweatshirt, lunch box or water bottle?  Make sure to check the 
lost and found table near the front office if you are.  All unclaimed items will be 
donated to a local charity very soon! 
 
 
Help DECA collect 250 boxes for Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child.  

Pick up a box from the South Campus front office, fill it with presents and return it 

by Friday, November 11th.   

 


